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Dear Parents/Carer 
 
I’d like to begin the newsletter by congratulating both 
the Netball and Swimming Teams for their 
performances last week.  The netball team managed to 
finish as runners up in their mini league whilst the 
swimmers performed brilliantly and even managed to 
win two races at the gala.  We are really proud of the 
attitudes of all of the pupils involved. 
 
Whilst we mentioned World Book Day in the newsletter 
last week, I didn’t say just how impressed we were with 
the entries for the witches/wizards hat competition.  The 
winners for each year group were declared in assembly 
and each received a £5 voucher to spend on a book! 
 
This week as been full of events.  On Tuesday the Year 
5 pupils visited PGL in Caythorpe.  They participated in 
a number of adventurous activities whilst working as a 
team.  They had a great time and learned a lot about 
themselves. 
 
Year 1 finally managed to go to Tattershall Castle on 
Wednesday.  It was another fantastic visit with the 
children learning a huge amount about this local 
landmark.  
 
The football team was in action on Wednesday.  They 
played against Gonerby Hill Foot and both teams 
managed a win. The A Team even managed to put our 
new goal posts to good use as they hit them so often! 
 
Finally, a huge thank you to one of our parents (Mr 
Buff) who came in to enhance our knowledge of 
Vikings this week.  The children who met with him had 
a fantastic time and we are really grateful to have 
benefitted from his visit. 

Paul Hill  
Headteacher 

      The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dates for your Diary: 

14th March Parents’ Evening 

15th March Parents’ Evening 

16th March   Family Bingo 

24th March  Comic Relief 

30th March   Red Nose Day 

31st March INSET Day  

Chocolate Tombola 
We are still collecting for our chocolate tombola, just 
drop any donations off at the school office.   
 
Parents’ Evenings  
You should now have received your letter to book a time 
to discuss your child’s progress at Parents’ Evening. If 
you haven’t received your letter then please call in at the 

school office to pick up a copy. 
 
Swimarathon Money  
Please bring in any remaining Swimarathon money as 
soon as possible.  
 
Family Bingo 
Tickets are now on sale for our Family Bingo on 16th 
March 3:30pm.  Just pop to the school office to get 
yours - £1.50 which includes your games and a hotdog! 
It would be great to have a big turnout. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As you already know, this year children will be able to 
come to school dressed in red for Comic Relief.  There 
is no contribution required as we have decided to raise 
money by GUNGING a member of staff!  All you will 
need to do is pay to vote (each vote will cost 50p).  The 
staff for whom you can vote are as follows: 
 
Mrs Pask, Mrs Yates, Mr Hill, Miss Dunford, Miss 
Feekins, Mrs Clark, Mrs Haddock 
 
Your child simply needs to let their teacher know whom 
they are voting for along with the 50p for each vote. 
You are allowed to vote more than once so £1.50 would 
be three votes and so on! 
There will be a totaliser in Mr Hill’s office window so 
that you can keep up to date with the current leader! 
The gunging will take place in front of the children on 
Friday 24th March.  Wouldn’t it be brilliant to see Mrs 
Pask being gunged? 


